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CIG Calendar 2016 

 

Peter Staudinger 

October 28, 2015 

 
  
Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

We are in the process of preparing the new CIG calendar for 2016.  

 

This time we would like to ask all the fine artists among you to send in your best paintings or drawings of 

True Parents to use them as a monthly picture for the calendar. Also short poems are welcome, which 

would be displayed alongside a photo, drawing or painting of True Parents. 
 

We would also be very happy if you can send in nice personal photographs showing True Parents, photos 

which are not known yet to everyone. 

 

We will choose the 12 best from among all the entries and they will be displayed on one of the 12 calendar 

pages of the new CIG calendar which is used in hundreds of homes of Blessed families around Europe 

and even beyond. 

 

Please send in a picture of your painting, drawing or any other artistic work showing True Parents, poetry 

or photo until November 20, 2015 to euhq@ffwpu-eu.org   

 

Thank you very much in advance! 
  
Yours sincerely, 
Peter Staudinger 

 

Example Pages from CIG Calendar 2015 

 

         

  

  
 


